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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING  

  
A public hearing will be held by the Fresno County Board of Education to receive public 
testimony and input from the community on the proposed changes to the Fresno County 
Office of Education Conflict of Interest Code.    
  
California laws state that every local agency, which has adopted a conflict of interest code, 
shall review its conflict of interest code to determine whether a change in the conflict of 
interest code is necessitated by changed circumstances. The Political Reform Act 
(Government Code section 87300 et seq.) and section 18730 of Title 2 of the California 
Code of Regulations provide that the Conflict of Interest Code must meet certain 
requirements. The proposed Conflict of Interest Code contains proposed changes as 
follows: (1) addition of new positions, (2) broadening of the disclosure categories for 
consultants who are required to report, (3) the addition of the process for adding new 
positions, and (4) revision to the language with the goal of greater clarity.  
 
The public hearing shall be as follows:  
  
  DATE:  Thursday, June 18, 2015  
  
  TIME:   No earlier than 1:50 p.m. or as close to the time  

as the business of the Fresno County Board 
of Education permits  

  
LOCATION:  Fresno County Office of Education  

     Board Room 301  
1111 Van Ness Avenue  
Fresno, CA 93721  

  
Public hearing materials are available at the Fresno County Office of Education, Legal 
Services, 1111 Van Ness Avenue, Fresno, California 93721, during regular business 
hours, and will also be available at the public hearing.  
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